
Mission Partner prayer and update 7 January 2024 
A Rocha 
 
A Rocha continues to campaign for us all to care for God’s creation and be good stewards of this 
beautiful planet.  
 
At the local level, the work being done at Wolf Fields continues with Carl Jackson and Raymond and 
Lilian Coe making regular visits to work with other volunteers to make space for people to 
experience the wonders of nature in Southall. 
 
On a wider scale, A Rocha is supporting the Nature 2030 Campaign which is focussed on reducing air 
pollution and plastic pollution, as well as encouraging biodiversity in the UK. They have published an 
Eco tips calendar for 2024 with suggested actions we can all take to connect better with nature – it 
encourages us all to make “enjoying nature” a priority during 2024. 
 
A Rocha would like us all to join in this prayer: 
 

We pray for those who are a part of the Wild Christian community,  
individuals and families who are seeking to bring change  
in their own lives, in their communities and the world.  

 Lord, would you inspire and encourage each of us  
to creatively and faithfully move towards living  

increasingly sustainable lifestyles,  
as we seek to enjoy, nurture  

and defend nature in this year ahead. 
Amen 

 

https://arocha.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/ARUK-Eco-Tips-Calendar-2024.pdf

